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———————of MARYLAND
DATE: June 10, 2024
TO: Allegany College of Maryland
FROM: Mr. Kim Leonard, Chair, Board of Trustees
RE: Presidential Search Update (Progress Report #4)

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, | would like to provide a brief update to let you know that we
are on schedule with our national search to identify the next President of Allegany College of
Maryland (ACM).

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who attended the forums and participated
in the online survey through which participants had opportunities to discuss the qualities and
qualifications ACM is seeking in our next President. Your feedback was insightful and valuable,
and your contributions informed the development of the Presidential Profile.

The Presidential Search Committee met on May 20 for orientation and training. During this
session the Committee provided excellent feedback on the draft Presidential Profile. Later that
same day, on May 20, the Board reviewed and finalized the Presidential Profile. Detailed
information about the search process and the Presidential Profile is posted on the ACM
presidential search webpage:

https://www.allegany.edu/presidential-search/index.html

Recruitment is ongoing and the target date for applications is: August 27, 2024.

To apply, candidates go to: https://acctsearches.org/president-allegany-college-of-maryland-

md/

The Board of Trustees is committed to conducting an equitable, inclusive, national, and
transparent search process. If you have any questions or would like to make a confidential query,
please reach out to our ACCT Search Consultant: Julie Golder, J.D., Vice President of Search
Services, jgolder@acct.org, (202) 384-5816 (mobile).
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